-"n"<¢"

THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT e

Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement DPI E

Site/Road Plan Review Division T
INSPECTIONS AND ENFORCEMENT

=
Q
=
=
&

Rushern L. Baker, 111
County Executive

March 10, 2014

Re: CV, Inc.
Civil Engineering Services
Prince George’s County, Maryland

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to provide recommendation for the work
product of CV, Inc. CV, Inc. is an engineering and permitting
firm well recognized in the county. I have worked with
Mr. Chinmay Vyas, PE, CFM, LEEDap BD+C, for several years. In
the last five years, I have directly supervised the third party
Stormwater Management Reviews performed by Mr. Vyas, for Prince
George's County. Mr. Vyas was also a part of the Stormwater
Management Regulations Implementation Committee. He is
extremely thorough in his reviews and follows a strict
checklist.

CV, Inc. has been providing civil engineering services to
many development projects in the County. The staff of CV, Inc.
is well trained and experienced in the Department of Permitting,
Inspections and Enforcement's (DPIE) submission requirements.

CV Inc.’s submissions are competently engineered and complete,
ensuring projects are reviewed and approved in appropriate time.

If you have any questions or need additional information,
please feel free to contact me at 301.883.5719.

gincerely,
N

Reyna#/gldg/éz;man P.B.

Chief), Site/Road Plan
Review Division

9400 Peppercorn Place, 4th Floor, Largo, Maryland 20774
Phone: 301.636.2060 ¢ http://dpie.mypgc.us ¢ FAX: 301.636.2069



